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 ​8​th​ GRADE PICTURES 

 
Dear 8th Grade Parents/Guardian: 
  
This year’s spring student picture day will be held on Thursday, February 13, 2020.  Students 
will be offered a variety of picture packages from LifeTouch. 8th-grade students will also be 
photographed in their Move-Up Day gowns, which will also be worn at the ceremony in June. 
  
  
Spring Program Procedure: 
  

1. A Picture Day flyer/payment envelope will be sent home with all students.  
2. 8th-grade students will be photographed in their Move-Up Day gowns, which will also be 

worn at the ceremony in June.  ​ALL​ 8th-grade students will be photographed regardless 
of whether or not you wish to purchase a picture package. ​However, if you are 
purchasing a picture package,​ ​you must have your Picture Day envelope and 
payment on the 13​th​ ready for the photographer​. 

3. We will have gowns available in the photography room for our 8th-grade students on 
picture day. The gowns are royal blue for all students, so please dress accordingly.  

4. For boys, we suggest wearing a dress shirt and tie. 
5. For girls, we suggest they wear a plain, collarless shirt (ie. scoop neck, v-neck, or 

camisole with cardigan). 
6. Please adhere to the normal dress code attire. ie. no leggings, no ripped jeans, etc. 
7. Pictures will be delivered approximately 3-5 weeks after Picture Day and will be sent 

home from the school with the student. 

  
There are ​no​ re-takes for this Picture Day. Please make every effort to have your child attend 
school on 2/13. If your 8th grader is absent on 2/13, they will need to schedule an appointment 
through Lifetouch to have their photo taken. 
  
  
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


